
CITY OF SOUTH AMBOY 
NOTICE 

 
 Please take notice that the South Amboy City Council business meeting currently 
scheduled for May 2, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. has been rescheduled to May 1, 2018 at 6:00 P.M., at 
City Hall, 140 North Broadway, South Amboy, New Jersey.   This meeting is open to the 
public and formal action will be taken. 
 
        Laura Kemble 
        Acting Municipal Clerk 
 
 
 


